
ITEM NO.127           REGISTRAR COURT. 1              SECTION IV-A

               S U P R E M E  C O U R T  O F  I N D I A
                       RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS
             BEFORE THE REGISTRAR MR. RAJESH KUMAR GOEL

Diary No(s). 17152/2017

MSPL LIMITED                                       Petitioner(s)

                                VERSUS

THE STATE OF KARNATAKA & ORS.                      Respondent(s)

(IA No.56619/2017-CONDONATION OF DELAY IN REFILING and 
(1)Other-MATTER SEEMS TO BE RELATED TO SPECIAL CATEGORY COURTFEES 
TO BE PAID ACCORDINLGY FINDINGS IN PARA 1 OF SLP IS NOT PROPER ANN 
NO NOT TALLY IN PARA 4 OF SLPSLP(2)Non Mentioning of page numbers 
of annexures in the list of dates/in petition.- (3)Non-filing of 
affidavit properly executed-AFFIDAVIT CONTAINS BLANKS (4)Contents 
of petition/appeal, applications And accompanying documents 
Illegible/ not typed in double space On one side of the 
paper.-BETTER COPY OF P-2 IS REQUIRED AND PAGE 82 IS DIM AND PAGE 
65 CONTAINS MARKING AND PAGE 24 TO 28 IS HAVING DIM WORDS (6)Name 
of High Court, Cause Title etc not shown in plain copy of impugned 
order/incorrect case number.-NAME OF HIGH COURT TO BE GIVEN AS PER 
I/O EVERYWHERE (7)Cause title of the petition/appeal not 
corresponding to that of the impugned judgment and names of parties
therein.-STATUS OF PARTIES BEFORE HIGH COURT IS NOT GIVEN AND NAME 
OF AUTHORISED REP OF PET IS NSOT GIVEN AND REPRESENTATION OF 
RESPONDENT NOS 3 AND 4 IS NOT GIVENRE (8)Date(s) of 
annexures................do not tally.-P-2 AND P-3 (9)Non-filing of
copy of the judgment/order/notification/award/ Annexure/ 
Gos/Appendix/letters dated.........etc.-7.8.08(PG M)5.6.09(PG H) 
AND 15.7.15(PG L) IS REQUIRED (10)Other-CASE PARTICULARS ARE NOT 
GIVEN ON COVER PAGE OF PBS AND CERTIFICATE IS NOT PROPER IN VIEW OF
APPLN FOR ADD AND P-1 IS NOT FILED  and IA No.56625/2017-PERMISSION
TO ADDUCE ADDL. EVIDENCE)

Date : 21-08-2017 This petition was called on for hearing today.

For Petitioner(s)
                    Kumar Mihir, AOR
                   
For Respondent(s)
                    
          UPON hearing the counsel the Court made the following
                             O R D E R

Delay of 38 days in refiling the SLP is condoned.

Registry to process the matter as per rules.

                                                RAJESH KUMAR GOEL
                                                     Registrar
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